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The State-run Recovery Service Center in Lake Charles will continue to assist
those affected by the 2020 hurricanes and other weather-related events in
Southwest Louisiana. The Center has been extended through July 30.

FEMA has specialists at the Center who can work one-on-one, in-person with
survivors. Anyone who has questions with FEMA’s decision regarding eligibility or
the assistance provided, may discuss their case with a FEMA representative who
can provide guidance on FEMA programs and referrals to other recovery
resources. Survivors can also bring in documents that need to be uploaded into
their FEMA case.

The center is located at:

Washington-Marion Magnet High School
2802 Pineview St.
Lake Charles, LA 70615

Hours are Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. – 4 p.m.  

For the latest information on severe storms, tornadoes and flooding visit
fema.gov/disaster/4606. Follow the FEMA Region 6 Twitter account at
twitter.com/FEMARegion6.
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